
From: Golnar Teimouri <Golnar.Teimouri@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 11, 2022 9:26 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Reshma Soni <Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Gift from University of Chicago 
 
Good morning Steve and Reshma, 
 
The University of Chicago, Health Lab is conducting a research study of the City of Chicago’s Crisis 
Assistance Response and Engagement (CARE) program under the Master Data Sharing Agreement 
between the City of Chicago and the University of Chicago entered into on July 23, 2021. As part of this 
study, Health Lab will be conducting interviews with City employees in their official capacities. Health lab 
will be gifting the City with coffee and donuts. The Mayor’s Office accepts this gift on behalf of the City. 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Best, 
 
Golnar Teimouri 
Policy Advisor for Research and Data - Public Safety, Office of the Mayor 
Office phone: 312-744-1710 
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